
From: M A
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Stop building apartments
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 7:54:41 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

As a Whittier resident, I have noticed an influx of approvals for rental units in the city of Whittier. Not only is
Whittier approving too many apartment buildings, council has routinely lied about these  apartments having senior
housing and low income housing. A perfect example is Altera at the groves, there is not 1 single unit designated as
“senior” or “low income” housing.

The city is already congested, instead of continuing to approve apartments why not build single or multi family
homes for folks to purchase.

Thank you,
Michelle A.
The Groves

RECEIVED ON:
Council Meeting:_________________ 
Agenda Item No:_________________

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department

April 03, 2024
04/23/2024
10

mailto:thebroncosgirl@yahoo.com
mailto:CCD@cityofwhittier.org



